
Why the California WaterFix is Important to YOU!
About 30 percent of the water that flows out of taps in Southern California comes from 
Northern California via the Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta. State and federal agencies want to 
modernize the water system by building three new intake points in the northern Delta along 
with two tunnels to convey water to the existing aqueduct system in the southern Delta.

The California WaterFix is a critical investment to help protect and enhance water supply 
reliability from the state's single largest water supply, the Sierra snowpack. New tunnels could 
safely transport water supplies if an earthquake or other disaster collapses the 50-year-old Delta levee system. They 
could also make it possible to capture and store more water when it's available. It's an economically smart solution to 
our state’s water problem.

Visit www.californiawaterfix.com for more information.
30902-I-0078



Fall Season Drought Update
•	 EMWD continues to be in Stage 3c drought status where all water used in excess of water 

budgets will be billed at the highest, "Wasteful" water use rate.
•	 Water waste is still prohibited.
•	 Cooler overnight temperatures result in lower outdoor water budgets, so please adjust your outdoor watering.
•	 Fall is a great time to plant water-wise landscapes in place of grass.
For more details, please visit www.emwd.org/drought.

Thank you for loving and saving water through this historic drought!


